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Alexander Gunyon

From: Helene Eriksen 
Sent: 03 June 2024 16:57
To: Consultations

Categories: Green category

--Email From External Account-- 

Dear Sir/Madam,  
 
We are writing to voice our concerns and to object to the proposed plans to build 2000 new houses around 
Blean. The impact of the build and future use with increased traffic and road system would have a dramatic 
effect, and would not be able to cope. Rough Common in particular would be blighted. The development is 
completely out of scale for the area, and surprisingly little consideration for the harm to the environment 
has been considered. This includes destruction of ancient woodland appreciated by humans and wildlife. 
We have no faith that developers will keep to CCC's green safeguards. The loss of beautiful and popular 
countryside, including the Crab and Winkle Way, will be lost through a huge housing estate.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Helene Eriksen and Eirik Dahl 
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